
This message originates from outside the Maine Legislature.

As Lifelong residents of Maine, beneficiaries of homeschooling and Homeschooling parents ourselves we 
write to demand that Homeschoolers and Homeschooling parents be removed from this bill LD 1426. It 
provides no current or immediate benefit to the Home Schooled child and its inclusion only provides for 
ambiguity in the future.

Marcus Baker and Jessica Nash
Farmington Maine.


